
Risk Assessment for SONlight at St Michael’s Galleywood 

 

Risk Assessment for running SONlight in the light of COVID-19. 

 

Risk Action Taken 

  

Children moving around the Church Children to remain with family until SONlight 

begins and then line up at the back, standing two 

metres apart, before walking to clergy vestry.  

Door to remain open. 

  

Martin Room – no adequate ventilation Move to clergy vestry with door open to outside 

  

Maintain hygiene Children and adults to use hand sanitizer at start of 

session 

  

Shared snacks and drinks Children to bring own snacks and drinks 

  

Maintain social distancing where possible Tables to be set up and each family group to sit on 

a separate table 

  

Shared use of resources Felt tips separated into bags, one per family and 

only used once a week 

  

Shared use of resources between leaders Each leader to have a Bible  

  

Activities involving shared materials All games and activities using shared equipment to 

be removed.  Children encouraged to share 

experiences and discovery in their own space 

outside, if appropriate for part of the session 

  

Children feeding back at the end during a live 

streamed service 

No longer taking place as service is livestreamed 

and social distancing on the platform could not be 

maintained. 

 

 

 


